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RESIDENTIAL BURGLARY  

 

The City of Miami Police Department’s Burglary Detectives are investigating 

a residential burglary that occurred at 1878 N.W. 58 Street on Saturday, July 

18, 2020, at approximately 2:30 p.m.  

 

According to investigators, an unknown male breached a security fence that 

enclosed the victim’s property and managed to gain entry into a shed located 

within the premises.  

 

Further investigation revealed that the subject stole miscellaneous items from 

inside. 

 

Detectives are actively investigating this case and need assistance in identifying 

the subject. 

 

Detectives are looking for: 

 

Suspect:  Black male. Last seen shirtless with dark colored gym shorts and 

black shoes.  

 

Surveillance video clip is available via WeTransfer below:   

https://we.tl/t-qYOfsqpMQv  
 

 

 
Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police Department’s Burglary Unit at (305) 603-

6030. Those with information that wish to remain anonymous can contact Miami-Dade Crime Stoppers 

at (305) 471- TIPS (4877), visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com and select “Give a Tip” or Send a text 

message to 274637. Enter CSMD followed by the tip information and press send. 
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